April 21, 2014 Update
[bookmark: _GoBack]REGENCY HILLS RESIDENTS:

1. Thank you to all who came out to the Homeowner’s Meeting on Saturday.  There was a lot of great discussion about projects and ideas that we can implement in the community.  Some are already in the works.  Please encourage residents to attend the HOA meetings and send their ideas and suggestions about the community to the Board.  With homeowner input, we can continue to transform our community back into a real neighborhood. 
1. All residents should have received a letter from Community Management Associates (CMA), our new management company.  PLEASE DO NOT THROW IT AWAY.  It includes a homeowner sheet that residents should send back to CMA.
1. If you have NOT paid your dues as of TODAY, please make your HOA dues payment to CMA and NOT to NMA in accordance with the instructions in the letter.  If you have any questions or concerns with your balance, please contact Suzy Ockleberry – so1639@att.com\404-229-2170
1. Thank you to all the residents who came out for the Spring Festival.  Pictures of the event will be posted on the website
1. Attached below is a list of events that have been planned by the Social and Clubhouse Committee.  Be sure to attend the  first one - WindDown Thursday on May 1st.
1. Attached is an updated/corrected list of homeowner’s who are PAID IN FULL.  









WindDown Thursdays at the Clubhouse – 7:00pm
 1st Thursday of the month - Adult event – cards games etc…
  May 1st will be the kickoff -- Theme - Cinco de Mayo
[image: ] Bring your best Salsa or Guacamole dish

Chips and Margarita mix will be provided

BYOB !!!


Exercise Saturdays-  9: 00 am- $5.00 a person
2nd Saturday of the month– Urban Line dance, Zumba, Step class etc.. 
May 10th will be the first class
[image: ]
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